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Dear Memorial Centre Users, 

The Winter Ball, in 2019, raised over £3000 for improvements to the 
Memorial Centre including a programme of redecoration which has been 
completed. The Whiteparish Memorial Trust is therefore organising the fifth 
Winter Ball, at the Memorial Centre, on Friday 10 December 2021  

This year the money raised will be used for ongoing projects including 
refurbishment of the children’s play area 

As a user or a club, group or organisation that uses the Memorial Centre we 
would like to thank everyone who has contributed, over the last four years, 
making the Winter Ball such a successful event and raising vital funds for the 
Memorial Centre 

As the Christmas hampers are so popular raffle prizes we are repeating them 
again! We are asking for items to fill the Hampers. We ask if you could 
donate items, either individually or as a group which would help us in this 
endeavour. 

We would like biscuits, chocolates, crisps and crackers, wine, or anything 
suitable for a lovely Christmas hamper. 

 Alternatively, a hamper can be ‘sponsored’ for £40 
and a basket will be filled using that donation. Please 
contact Sarah Skeates for more details 
Items can be left in my porch at Barters Farm, Common Road (past Brympton 
Riding Stables and BKG, on the right, as you leave the village) or I am more 
than happy to collect. 

It would be much appreciated if you could you please read this letter out at 
your next meeting or distribute to your members via email. 

Please support this fund raising effort that will benefit so many in the village. 

Sarah Skeates 

Winter Ball Committee 

01794 885768       sarah.skeates@btinternet.com                                 


